
Socializing is a crucial part of a child’s life
Due to the Coronavirus, students are missing out on social time, a very important part of the school life.We want our SCS 
students to be academically challenged but we also want their social and emotional skills to grow. Because at SCS, we focus on 
the whole child, we will be adding an optional virtual recess to our online opportunities. This will be a great time for students to 
chat with their classmates and get to know one another.The students will have the opportunity to share with friends how they 
are doing and do some fun activities.

Mrs. Buchanan, our school counselor, will be hosting the optional virtual recess! Please refer to the schedule below and use the 
link in Mrs. Buchanan’s google classroom to join the virtual recess:  Mrs. Buchanan's Google Classroom Meet Link

★ Virtual recess will meet twice a week for 20 minutes!

Kindergarten
Mondays & Wednesdays

1:00pm to 1:20pm 

1st Grade
Tuesdays & Thursdays

1:00pm to 1:20pm 

2nd Grade
Mondays & Wednesdays

1:30pm to 1:50pm

3rd Grade 
Tuesdays & Thursdays

1:30pm to 1:50pm

Please contact Mrs. Buchanan with any questions. 
Kbuchanan@sherwoodcharterschool.org
#503-610-8890

4th Grade
Mondays & Wednesdays

2:00pm to 2:20pm

5th Grade
Tuesdays & Thursdays

2:00pm to 2:20pm

https://meet.google.com/lookup/caaxqmnwqa
mailto:Kbuchanan@sherwoodcharterschool.org

